2018 MOLST Committee Report

Senator Peggy Lehner has again sponsored and introduced legislation addressing
Medical Orders for Life Sustaining Treatment and making changes to the Do-Not-
Resuscitate Law. The bill Senate Bill 132 was introduced on August 10, 2017 and
referred to the Senate Health, Human Services and Medicaid Committee on September
7,2017. To date there has not been any further action on this legislation. This
legislation will likely die with the close of the 132" General Assembly at the end of
2018. However, because Senator Lehner will be returning in the 133™ General
Assembly when it convenes next January there is a good chance the legislation will
once again be re-introduced.
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